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BOARDMAN ANNOUNCES RECEIVED SAFE DRINKING WATER GRANT 

 
The City of Boardman was awarded a $20,000 forgivable loan from the Safe Drinking 

Water Revolving Loan Fund through Business Oregon for the South Boardman Water 

Distribution Feasibility Study. The feasibility study will evaluate alternatives to expand 

the City potable water distribution system to service the entire urban growth boundary. 
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